
 

 

0.6 FTE Teacher –Years 1-4,  permanent vacancy 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Welcome to Follifoot and Spofforth Federation!           
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post, the vacancy is based at Follifoot CoE Primary School 
as a 0.6FTE Years 1-4,  class teacher. The Federation is responsible for the education of all pupils 
within the Federation. The aspiration is for all pupils to love their learning journey with the 
steadfast commitment for all pupils to thrive in their time in our schools.. 
 
Follifoot is a wonderful school, with a dedicated pupil centric team who work collaboratively within the 
Federation, having a commitment to deliver excellence at all levels. Our children are polite, hard working and 
enjoy coming to school. You will join a dedicated team, with a supportive parent community. More 
importantly, you will find a school community coordinated in its ambition to provide the very best 
opportunities for our young people.  
 
This is a unique opportunity to join a school at a seminal point of its development, the innovation and 
aspiration within the team is exciting and it is an exceptional opportunity for the right person. Please review 
the attached job description and person specification for further details on the role and the school needs. 
 
Visits to the school are warmly welcomed and encouraged. To arrange a visit or an informal discussion please 
reach out to Sarah Giddings at office@ffspschools.co.uk  and she will arrange an opportunity for us to discuss 
the role in more detail. 
 
The closing date for applications is midday on the 6th June 2025 and the selection process will take 
place soon after. Shortlisted candidates will be invited to a selection and interview day, week 
commencing the 9th June 2025.  
 
Unfortunately, we cannot acknowledge unsuccessful applications, if you have not received a 
response within 10 working days after the closing date, your application has not been successful.  
 
Again my thanks for the interest in this exciting role and I look forward to discussing further in the near future.  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 

 

Robert Lakin 
Interim Executive Headteacher  
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